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ADDENDUM 
    
 
Notice is hereby given to interested bidders and the general public that the RFP advertised by 

the State Department for Housing and Urban development for Joint Venture Partners for AHP 

on the State Department of Housing and Urban Development website has been amended as 

follows; 

 

1. The closing date has been extended from Tuesday 28th July, 2020 11:00am to Friday 7th 

August, 2020. 11:00am. 

 

 

 

Take note that other details remain the same. 
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